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16 December 2014 

 

CLARIFICATION TO ANNOUNCEMENT RELATING TO UPDATE ON PROPOSED 
INVESTMENT BY TCCC IN CCA INDONESIA 

Coca-Cola Amatil Limited (CCA) today provided an update on the proposed investment by TCCC in CCA Indonesia. 
CCA would like to clarify that the conclusion made by the Independent Expert, Deloitte Corporate Finance, that the 
Proposed Investment is fair and reasonable was to the CCA shareholders who are not associated with TCCC, not 
Non-associated shareholders of TCCC.  

 
For further information, please contact: 
 
CCA  
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Kristina Devon Helen Karlis 
Head of Investor Relations Group Head of Public Affairs & Communications (acting) 
Ph: +61 2 9259 6185 Ph: 0447 050 161 
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